
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 4:13 PM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: RE: ACCD/DHP and 248 proceedings 

 

 
Not yet, no.  We could add that. We can’t limit to ground-mounted for them since they have concern 
about historic structures as well.   
 
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
 

From: Springer, Darren  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 4:06 PM 
To: Copans, Jon <Jon.Copans@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: ACCD/DHP and 248 proceedings 
 
Any limitations on their participation like we do with AG? Project size? 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 15, 2016, at 3:37 PM, Copans, Jon <Jon.Copans@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Darren, 
  
One other thing for SSTF.  ACCD via Noelle has asked for the same “Party by Right” 
status that AAFM has asked for in S.248 proceedings.  That is now a draft 
recommendation.  I asked Noelle if she had checked in with the 5th floor – she 
acknowledged that she had not.   To some degree the horse is out of the barn on this 
since it was discussed at the last SSTF meeting, but if you have concerns, let me know. 
  
Thx. 
  
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2601 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
  
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
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